
FOLS UPDATE 

The Christmas card orders have 

closed and the stock will be 

arriving at school over the next 

2 weeks.   

 

The Tea Towel has been 

designed and here is a sneak 

preview.  These have been 

ordered and will be on sale at 

the Bazaar on 2nd December but 

we only have 250 so don’t miss 

out!   

 

 

Not sure about joining FOLS?   

Not sure you have time?   

Bit nervous of what you may get 

yourself into?   

 

Well, why not join our informal 

Zoom meeting on Tuesday at 7pm where we are going through the final 

plans for the Bazaar.   

Why not give just one function a go and see how you get on?  Details of 

the link below.  PJ’s are optional and but a coffee or glass of wine in 

hand is necessary!   

 

Time: Nov 14, 2023 07:00 PM London 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83727897465?pwd=K1BPRTgyc09pVkFzK21

mcUROVkJkdz09 

Meeting ID: 837 2789 7465 

Passcode: pH5g9L 

 


